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Australian Government 

NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Transport for NSW 

Community Notification 

Wentworth Avenue and Baker Street Upgrade 
April/May 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal and Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and 
present. 

The Wentworth Avenue and Baker Street upgrade 
is nearing completion with the signalised 
intersection now operational. 

We demobilised the site compound at Mutch Park, 
storage yard at 2a Baker Street will still be used 
until mid-May 2023. 

What work are we doing in April and 
May? 
Work includes: 
• Finalising stormwater 

• Reinstating landscaping in the area 

• Rectifying the footpaths 

• Installing new street lighting along the 
Wentworth Avenue carriageway 

• Installation of new earth grid 

When and where we’ll be working 
Working hours are 6pm to 6am, Sunday 
to Thursday. 

Where works may be impacted by inclement 
weather, alternate works may be scheduled on a 
Friday night between 6pm to 6am. 
Most of the work is required to be undertaken at 
night for the safety of workers and road users, 
and to minimise the impact on the road network. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• Intermittent periods of high noise 

• Directional lighting 

• Traffic lane closures 

• Footpath closures 

• Temporary restriction of driveway access 

• Temporary restriction of parking between 19-
39 Wentworth Avenue and 54-96 Wentworth 
Avenue 

• Temporary restriction of parking between 116 – 
7/7 Baker St. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. 
This includes: 

• High noise activities scheduled before 12am 
wherever possible 

• Use of noise blankets and replacing reversing 
beepers with clickers 

• Traffic control and signage 

• Directional lighting pointed away from 
residential properties wherever possible. 

Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

  
     

 

 

  

 

 

  
   

 

    

 

 

 

G=O=O n n n Interpreter service 

For languages other than English call 131 450 

Arabic • Cantonese • Hindi • Mandarin • Vietnamese 
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Location of work area 

Contact us 
Project Infoline 1300 215 191 

wentworthinfo@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/ 
currentprojects/wentworthavenuea 
ndbakerstreetintersection 

PO Box 5549 
Chullora, NSW, 2190 

Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy



